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Louisiana Association of Blind Students (LABS)
Presents:
“LET THE MISCONCEPTIONS FALL AWAY!”
November 3-5, 2017
Ruston, Louisiana

Blind students are often held back by low expectations and misconceptions. We are more than just our blindness; every one of us has unique hopes and dreams for the future. LABS refuses to let low expectations hold us back. We can help you master the tools you need to live the life you want. Join us for our annual student seminar and let the misconceptions FALL away!

· Are you a blind high school or college student in or near Louisiana?
· Do you have questions or concerns about going through high school or college as a blind student? 
· Would you like to meet and socialize with other blind students?
If your answer to these questions is yes, Student Seminar is for you!

To register, complete the Google Form (link below) by Sunday, October 29, 2017 at 5:00 P.M. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call LABS President Sophie Trist at 985-373-3377 or email her at sweetpeareader@gmail.com.
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Visit this link to register online.
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